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Dale Emch, Director
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APPLICANTS’ EXHIBIT 2

August 25, 2020

Via mail: davidneuenS@atinet

and Ordinary Mail Service

David J. Neuendorff
2228 Scottwood Avenue
Toledo, Ohio 43620

Re:  Women of the Old West End Demand for return of ownership —
Jormer Warren Park and Warren Elementary School sifes

Dear Mr. Neuendorff:

Your July 16, 2020 letter of formal demand by the Women of the
0Old West End for Dale Emch, Director of Law, to direct the immediate
return to the City of Toledo registered ownership, park land and the City-
owned properties known as Warren Park and the former Warren
Elementary School sites has been forwarded to me for review and
response.

Upon review of this deimand letter and further investigation, the
Director of Law respectfully declines your request. It is this department’s
conclusion that the sale and conveyance of the subject property was within
the scope, purpose, intent, and authority of Toledo City Council Ordinance
520-15.

Thank you for bringing your demand te our attention.

PFS/jmb

cc: Dale R. Emch, Director of Law




